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On behalf of my mother who is in a nursing home, I would like our strong views to be considered. That there be no 
government funding for profit aged care services, just for charity or government run aged care facilities. It is 
appalling how much money is being made by some of these places yet the residents are not benefiting. Also to lift 
the pay and standard of workers to make it a more attractive career opportunity and attract the calibre of workers 
the residents deserve. 
 
Thank you 

 




